Medway-Grapeville Fire District Commissioners will hold a Public Meeting on
Friday, July 15 at 7:00pm at the Fire House Community Room, Rt 51, to discuss
the purchase of a new Tanker Truck to replace the current tanker truck that is 28
years old and experiencing many expensive repairs. Residents of Medway-
Grapeville Fire District are welcome to attend. Info:Jean Horn 518-966-4260




